County Rebuild Alabama Certificate of Compliance

To: Chair of the Joint Transportation Committee
Senate Pro Tempore

Speaker of the House

From: Shane Moore

Clarke County Engineer

Signature

Re: County Rebuild Alabama Certificate of Compliance
FY 2022

This certificate of compliance is being submitted as required by the Rebuild Alabama Act to verify a
minimum of 50% of the County Rebuild Alabama Funds (CRAFs) for the fiscal year 2022 were expended
utilizing a contract. The counties actual expenditures under a contract were 0%.

Clarke County has chosen to save fiscal year 2022 CRAFs to use on a project that will be constructed in
the spring of 2023 by combining 2021, 2022, and 2023 CRAFs.

Should you need any other information related to this project, please feel free to contact this office.



